
 
 

Patient Information 
 
 
Your doctor has done a biopsy for you and is sending it to Oral Pathology 
Diagnostic Services. Oral Pathology is a specialty that will give you an 
accurate diagnosis of your biopsy and rule out cancer. 
 
This pathology laboratory service is not part of the biopsy procedure you 
may have already paid for and you will receive a separate statement from 
us. 
 

 
• We have opted out of Medicare, claims cannot be filed to Medicare, 

and we are not contracted with any insurance plans. 
o If you have a Medicare supplemental insurance, they may still 

make payment even though Medicare will not. 
• Your insurance may reimburse you for part or all of the biopsy costs 

and therefore we will file one claim to your insurance for payment 
directly to you. 

• We can file to medical or dental insurance. Submit insurance with 
payment for which one you would like us to file. Sending both will 
prompt only the medical to be attempted and we do not file to HMOs. 

• Our filing of a claim is not a guarantee of payment.  
• You are responsible for payment and we will file your insurance claim 

once full payment is received. 
 
 
 
The invoice is due upon receipt and prompt payment will avoid any 
additional late charges. 

 
 

We accept payment by credit card, check, or money order. 
 

Please call (858) 492-9500 with any questions. 


